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I SUPPORT [SB 1514]! 

 

A little over one year has past and now the Department of Employment is going to be 

required to "...to conduct periodic assessments to determine the solvency of the Paid 

Family and Medical Leave Insurance Fund." 

 

What happens if the Paid Family and Medical Leave Fund Insurance runs out of 

money? Who pays? 

 

"The Paid Family and Medical Leave Fund Insurance" provides a much needed 

service but...should only apply to citizens of the United States of America. After all, 

citizenship should have its' privileges. No Illegal aliens should receive any benefits. 

 

Let us all hope no one suffers from a lack of due diligence.  

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs, "The Paid Family and Medical Leave Fund Insurance is a very 

good idea but, I don't want to pay for it. Let us al hope employers are held 

accountable." 

 


